
ST. CHARLES SCHOOL NEWSLETTER
St. Charles School is a Catholic
school of faith, academics and

service for all.

THE WARRIOR

St. Charles Borromeo
Catholic School

is dedicated to:

Teaching the message of Jesus.
Building the Christian community.

Providing a quality education.
Participating in Catholic worship
through instruction, example and

environment.
Serving those in need.

April 25, 2025

IMPORTANT DATES

Sun.    04/27  First Holy Communion - St. Charles 11am Mass
Sun.    04/27  First Communion Brunch 
Mon.   04/28  Kindergarten visit day noon - 2pm
Mon.   04/28  Art Club Group C
Wed.   04/30  MASS grades 5 - 8 @ 9am
Fri.      05/02  All School MASS @ 8am
Fri.      05/02  Pasta Lunch
Mon.   05/05  Pizza Lunch
Mon.   05/05  8  grade visit to Mr. Lehman’s woodworking shopth

Tue.    05/06  Interact @ 7am
Tue.    05/06  8  grade visit to Mr. Lehman’s woodworking shopth

Wed.   05/07  MASS grades 5 - 8 @ 9am
Wed.   05/07  PTO Meeting @ 6pm
Fri.      05/09  All School MASS @ 9am
Fri.      05/09  Pasta Lunch

 

We are kicking off the May dress code a few days
early. Please read the following information

carefully. Dress code revisions for the 25-26 school
year are coming and will be published soon!

Our second-graders will be making their 

First Communion Sunday, April 27th at the 11 AM

Mass at St. Charles. We pray these children feel

God’s everlasting presence as they strive to follow in

his footsteps. May God bless you now and always.  



502 S. Franklin Street
Greenville, MI 48838

616-754-3416 saintscjm.com/school
school@saintscjm.com

Note from Mrs.Saladin

St. Charles Parent Student Handbook St. Charles Preschool and ASC Handbook

Check out the school calendar for up-to-date information on St. Charles School happenings.

Signupgenius for lunchroom helpers

Dear St. Charles school families,

Peace,

Mrs. Saladin

Paint & Sip sign-up!

As we enter the month of May, I wanted to share some important updates and

reflections with you.

Spring has arrived, bringing milder weather and a sense of renewal. With only six

weeks remaining in the school year, we encourage our students to finish the academic

year strong. While the excitement of summer break approaches, we want to

emphasize the continued importance of:

Upholding our core values rooted in following Jesus' example

Maintaining high academic standards

Demonstrating respect for teachers and peers

Congratulations:

We are happy to celebrate Anthony and Daniel DeLaMarre, who were received into

the Catholic Church during our Easter Vigil Mass. Their spiritual journey is a

testament to the faith and community that defines St. Charles.

As we move forward, we ask for your continued support in reinforcing these values at

home and encouraging your children to remain focused and committed to their faith

and their studies.

http://saintscjm.com/school
mailto:school@saintscjm.com
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1iH85-wfH5zbAa2LZ-Vk_thDc1SouVf-j/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1nbtERHo2JBfRKflHLD6Ke2DaMWVlq1fd/view?usp=sharing
https://saintscjm.com/school/calendar/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F4FACAC2AA1FCC25-50492101-lunch#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F4FACAC2AA1FCC25-56104288-paint

